
Harvard	
  Public	
  Library	
  Trustees	
  Meeting	
  
Monday,	
  June	
  1,	
  2015	
  

Minutes	
  	
  

Present: Gail Coolidge, Chris Frechette, Stacie Cassat Green, Davida Bagatelle. Library 
Director: Mary Wilson 
Absent:  Charles Redinger, Marty Green 

 
Director’s Report: Commonwealth eBook Collection held training session at HPL. New 
collection of ebooks available to Commonwealth, many are duplicates in Overdrive. This 
provides more copies of books to patrons. Goal is to incorporate into library catalog. Available 
mid-July. Teacher’s retirement reception went well. Discussed need to modify the building use 
policy to charge a fee for school functions. Mary will attend the New England Library 
Association conference and plans to attend a session about upgrading library websites. Summer 
programs are ready to be launched. The ice cream social is scheduled for Tuesday, June 23, 3pm. 
The Nashua River Watershed will facilitate a Tick Talk on June 23. 
 
Display Case: Mary will choose the most appropriate display case to meet the library’s needs. 
 
Website Subcommittee: Stacie will talk with Constance re: PayPal button. Subcommittee will 
meet on June 15 at 7:00 at library. 
 
YA Room: Discussed adding more technology (such as laptop cart, 3D printer) to improve 
programming instead of expanding room. 
 
Voting Trustee Positions: Remain as they are. 
 
Next meeting: July 20 
 
 
Trustee meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m. 


